In view of the dire need for expansion and increasing demand to meet with the new global trend in pharmacy practice. We welcome donations and support both materially and in cash from all and sundry and postgraduate alumni sundry in taking the department to the next level. 

Please feel free to contact the Departmental office or the Head of department for any assistance towards achieving our vision and mission.
